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Subject: The impact of the EU budget on inflation

High inflation is currently harming millions of households and businesses throughout the EU, and 
public spending has an impact on inflation. On 20 June 2023, the Commission proposed a revision of 
the multiannual financial framework (MFF), which would see an additional EUR 65.8 billion allocated 
to its political priorities. Has the Commission assessed how the proposed revision of the MFF will 
affect inflation in the EU, and if so, what were the findings?
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